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YEAR 7 BULLETIN  
Term 4 Week 2 

 
IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES 

10th November Friday GHS Remembrance Day Assembly 
17th November Friday Adjusted Curriculum Day – Central Coast Aqua Park 
4th,6th & 8th 
December  

Mon, Wed & 
Fri Year 7 Surf Safety Program 

7th December Thursday GHS Annual Presentation Night – Wyong Leagues Club 

12th December Tuesday PBL Semester Two Rewards Excursion – Raging Waters, 
Sydney 

15th December Friday Students’ End of Term 
 
A MESSAGE FROM YOUR YEAR ADVISOR 

I was absent on Friday, so this edition comes a few days late. Most Year 7 students have 
been fantastic in their cooperation with attendance, the mobile phone policy and being in 
uniform. This year group is setting the standard across the school. Well done, Year 7. 

On Friday, a group of Year 7 students attended a Sports Gala Day where students competed 
in Soccer, Netball and Touch Football. From all reports, it was a great day for the students 
who showed great camaraderie and sportsmanship. 

Congratulations to Samantha F, Luccas S, Mira D and Katara S who received prizes in our 
weekly attendance draw for students in Year 7 who had 100% attendance in the previous 
week.  

Keep an eye out this week for an email with the online consent form for the Adjusted 
Curriculum Day which is in Week 6. More information is below. 

Sincerely, 

Mr Mark Finlayson  

ADJUSTED CURRICULUM DAY 

Year 7 students will get to participate in 
an action-packed and fun-filled day at 
Central Coast Aqua Park at Gosford for 
the final instalment of the Adjusted 
Curriculum Days. Online consent forms 
will be sent out via School Bytes this 
week. 
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PBL Assembly Prize Draw Winners 

Congratulations to Rebecca K and Lachlain G, who received prizes in this fortnight’s PBL Prize 
Draw for Year 7. Students are encouraged to continue earning and handing in Goro Golds to 
secure their place at the End-of-Semester Rewards Excursion to Raging Waters, Sydney. 
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ATTENDANCE 

Please inform the school if your child/ward is absent from school. It allows the school to 
record the absences as justified absences, as well as allow me a quick insight into the 
absence so that I can reach out to offer support from a school point of view.  

• A response as to why the student is absent is required by return SMS or contact the 
school office on 4393 7000 within 7 days. 

• More than two consecutive sick days require a doctor’s certificate. 
• Extended leave needs to be approved by the Deputy Principal for events such as holidays. 

 

SCHOOL CONTACT 
Please call the school on 4393 7000 or email me at mark.finlayson9@det.nsw.edu.au with 
any questions, concerns, or feedback you have. 

Additionally, please look at our school’s website to find more information regarding 
assessment, wellbeing, news and more:  

https://gorokan-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
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